
Newport Philatelic Society 
 
Newsletter 21st Release: Number 81 October 2020 
 
Introduction: 
 
Best wishes to all and welcome to the 21st issue of the newsletter. In this issue 
we have some new contributions from Roy, Lynne and Martyn. Roy is showing 
us a display of Phillips Airgraphs and Lynne has sent in some of his old and 
newly acquired Welsh covers.  Martyn has included a Free front Chepstow 
Penny Post cover, I am very jealous as I do not have one of these, so if you see 
one please let me know. 
 
With the extended lockdown now upon many of us and if you are sorting out 
stamps or buying new items for your collection please think of the newsletter 
and take a picture and sent it in and I will look to include it in a future issue. 
Also do not forget if you have any stamp related news or interests to share 
please pass it on so that I can share it with the wider membership.  
 
We can also use our website for useful links and articles. Our website has now 
been updated with the older issues of the newsletters. 
 
https://newportgwentphilatelic.weebly.com/ 
 
 
  

https://newportgwentphilatelic.weebly.com/


Airgraphs from Phillips: (Roy) 
 
Roy has sent in a 6 page display of Airgraph covers from Philips of Newport. 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 



A selection of Welsh Covers: (Lynne) 
 
Lynne has sent in a selection of Welsh related first day and souvenir covers. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
  



Member single page contribution: Martyn 
 

 
 



Final Notes: 
 
Please keep safe and well everyone. A big thank you to Roy, Lynne and Martyn 
for their contributions this time around. If any members wants to make a 
newsletter contribution but needs some help doing so please let me know as I 
would be glad to help.  
 
Any mistakes and errors are all down to me, so as before, my genuine 
apologies for every one of them! If anyone is receiving the newsletter in error 
or no longer wishes to receive it please let me know and I will remove you 
from the circulation list. 
 
Until next time. 
Les Ashton-Smith 
 
P.S. 
 
As many of you know I have a small collection of stamps which have “Bristol” 
printed on them and this is a new addition showing the Bristol Beaufighter 
which suffered heavy losses in Operation “Black Friday” during WWII.  
 



 
 


